iPe PuJ, Doherty

Dear Mpr, Doherty,

Your name hes been recommended to me as one who is
sympathetie to the idefl of & United Ireland and would be willing
to co-operate with the “nti-Partition of Irelsnd League in its
endeavour to inform public opinion in Britain in Cavour of the
abolition of Partition,

I enclose herawith a statement of the aims end objects
of the inti-Pertition of Irelend League which I feel confident
will cormend our mevement to you.

An effort 1s being made to organise & brench of the ueague
in the Southell district and I am geeking éhe sssistance of lr. P.
Ryan,Coldishire Rd, for that vurpose anii hope to be able to viait
him next week.snd if so,I should be very glad to see you also.
to have a talk sbout the proposed branch in Southall, lrs Pitcher
hes nmentioned to me that you would be willing to give us soue
support on your district end I hope therefore that you will de
availeble when I go out to wisit Mr. Ryan.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretgyy,
Anti-Partition of Ireland lLesgue.
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